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Judith Iklé

California Public Utilitics Commission
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Drear Ms. Elé:

Thank you-for the opportunity to comment on the Praft Environmental Impact Report for the
Proposed Northeast San Jose Tr ission Reinfe t project. We appreciate the
summary of the purpose end romeof the-Juan Bautista de Anza National Historic Trail included
in the document.

We are disappainted that more consideration was not given to undergrounding ransmission
facilitics. Although the visual analysis is quite elaborate, the visual simulations make it quite
clear that the-proposal with have significant visual impacts. While it may be possible to screen
and soften with planting many of the urban facilities to which the report compares the impact of
thé transmission towers, it i€ absolutely impossibie to sereer large- transmission towers marching
across the bay margin. From our standpoint, visual intrusions into the more natural landscape of
the bay margin and Coyote Creck compromise the historical and recreational value of the
experience of the Juan Bantista de Anza National Historic Trail. We would appreciate your
giving more consideration Lo this'aspect of the project in the final EIR.

We note for the record that in the project area the National Park Service proposes to mark the
San Franciseo Bay Trail as-the recreational alignment of the historic route. Therefore, the
description of the Anza Trail provided in section C 7.1.3.1, while accurate at the time the DEIR.
was written, may change as the' Bay Trait Master Plamrof the-City of San Jose develops, [t
appears that sor some alternatives thiere are potential conflicts in the arcas where the Bay Trail
and the transmission line coincide. For this reason, we recommend that Pacific Gas and Electric
coordinate closcly with the Bay Trail Project and the City of San Jose as it selccts the preferred
transmission line alignment.
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In-spite of the fact that we find the project as proposed would compromise the cxperience of the
Anza Trail, we request that the alignment you do chose allow public access for trail use. Linear
carridars for trait recreation-are- difficult to come by in urban areas. Sharing the transmission line
right of way can benefit the public with a recreational amenity.

We look forward 1o reviewing your final environmental document.
Sincerely,

Meredith Kaplan, Superintendent

Juan Bautista de Anzs Nationat Historic Trail

Enclosure

cc:  David-Mitchel); City-of San Jose Planning Manager
Joel Slavit, City of San Jose Park Planner
Aalene Nagakawara, City of San Jose Bay Trail Project Manager
Janet McBride, ABAG Bay Trail Project Manager
Niko Letunic, Bay Trail Planner
Paul Romero, Acting Director; Environmental Resources- Agency, Santa Clara County
Mark Frederick, Planning and Development Manager, Santa Clara County Parks and
Recreation Department
Paul-Bernal, Santa Clara County Amigos dc Anza
Steven Haze, Santa Clara County Amigos de Anza
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Final EIR
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